

24 April 2024 8pm via zoom

Present – Yvonne, Sandra, Wullie, Alan, Siony, Ruth, Sonja, Lynsey, Shona, Claire
Apologies – Gordie, Antony, Lisa, Lindsey, Nadine, Nicola

Minutes of last meeting (AGM) – proposed Sandra, 2nd Siony

Level 1 coaching training – Now have proposed dates in Caithness in June. Claire, Alan, Siony, Nicola, Maureen & Shona were interested but will depend on who can make the dates. Need to agree dates asap to get it kicked off. [Let Wullie know and Wullie will respond to Lisa.](#)

Blocks and backstroke ledges will be delivered mid May and will be fitted in the holidays.

Tesco tokens. [Wullie has the form to fill in to apply for the blue tokens scheme and will get it over to them this week.](#)

The team manager at a meet will complete a form with all the details and Siony will do a write up for the paper. Siony did a really good write up of the last Inverness meet.

Club gala – 11th June. **Sonja** has got the application completed and sent to Craig to review. We've organised some officials to help from Thurso so should have enough to be accredited. Putting form off tomorrow. Warm up at 5, book pool to 9. [Wullie to book pool and organise table in the disabled changing room for recorder.](#) [Sandra to organise presentation for 20th June at Rosebank 6.30 to 9.](#) [Claire to organise a raffle.](#)

Still having issues with the bank account and getting Ruth set up. Sandra is working on it.

3 new people interested in joining the club – plan to get them along from 10 May.

[Siony to look at Aldi form and email Linda Malik for ideas on what funds to approach.](#)
[Alan to look at Dounreay fund.](#)

[Siony to print some photos and a report of the recent meets and what meets are coming up and add it on the notice board.](#)

Next meeting to be confirmed.

